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C O - P R E S I D E N T ’ S  M E S S A G E  
 
he September program Madness in Bavaria by Bette Zak was fantastic! She is a great 
storyteller and the stories of the families were incredible.  Thank you Joan and Georgene! 
 

The lunch at Scrambler Marie’s was a good time. Thank you for all who participated! 
 
Terri Nut orders are due at the October meeting.  
 
The Club members will be working on the greeting cards at this month’s meeting.  The creative 
cards will certainly bring smiles to those who will receive them at Villa Serena.  This project is a 
great idea. Remember to bring your scissors, glue stick or double-sided tape. 
 
The Way Halloween Party will be on Monday, October 23rd. Check the Ways and Means section of 
the newsletter for the new location. 
 
Our Fundraisers this month are very important to our Club – Avon, Our Town and All Around 
Books and the Terri Lynn Nut Sale.  The proceeds will be very beneficial to our programs and 
provide much needed support. 

Martii L and Mary Ann P 
 

 October Program 
 Welfare Activity – Recycled Greeting Cards  

Georgene C and Joan B  

Committees 
Conservation 
Recycling has become such an important part of our lives. With this in mind, I’d like to suggest 
that you Google “Pinterest” and then type in “Pumpkin Craft Ideas.”  There are all sorts of 
ideas about recycling items you have around your house to make Halloween decorations 
either by yourself or with grandchildren.  Think yarn, mason jar rims, corks, old crayon pieces, 
buttons, old puzzle pieces, etc., etc., etc.!!!!!  
Come to the October meeting and see how I decorated a pumpkin with recycled items!! 

Marjorie R  
 

T 

General Meeting:  Monday, October 16, 2017; 7:00 PM 
Mayfield Village Community Room          6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  

Board Meeting: 6:00 PM  
Greeting Hostess: S Brown – Arrive at 5:30 PM 
Serving Hostesses: Chris B (Chair), Carolyn A, B J M, Sheila W 
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Committees – continued 
 
International 
Thanks to those who picked up their UNICEF boxes at the September meeting.  There will be 
more boxes available.  A check can be written to Mayfield Women's Club with a notation in 
the left bottom that it is for UNICEF 2017, this will be added to other cash and one check will 
be sent, or the check can be written to UNICEF.  Whatever works for you.  Thank you for the 
support you show every year every year for those who cannot help themselves. 

Patt G  
 
Legislation 
Statewide Ballot Issues for the November 2017 General Election:   
 https://www.sos.state.oh.us/legislation-and-ballot-issues/ballot-board/  
Ohio government site:  
 https://www.ohio.gov/government/elections/ 

Marcia P  
Membership 
Thanks to all who attended the New Member Meeting on September 26th. A special thank 
you to Betty Jo M who shared information about Women's Club at all levels and Cathy W 
who brought scrapbooks and memories! Diane S brought her laptop and technical expertise! 
All four of our newest members attended: Margie R, Audrey S, Pat M, and Barb P. It was good 
to socialize with everyone and get to know a little more about both newer and more 
seasoned members. 

Sally Y  
 
Philanthropy Committee: 

 Be ready to have fun and be creative redesigning greeting cards for the resident of 
Villa Serena! This is our program/project for Welfare. Please bring scissors, a glue stick, 
and any old greeting cards that you have.  (Meeting will be first; then the project). 

 We purchased 150 greeting cards/envelopes, so get ! Card size is 4” x 5-1/2”.  
 Our Snack Bag collection for Ronald McDonald House Family Rooms is for the 

October 16th meeting.  See page 16 for suggestions. The families appreciate a quick, 
fun snack on their short trips to doctors, errands, or at the House.  Thanks! 

 Our Annual “The Way” Group Home Halloween Party is scheduled for Monday, 
October 23rd at 7:00 PM at 701Beta Drive instead of the house on Mayfield Rd. There 
will be12 women and 6 men, plus the house mothers and aides. Dress in costume if 
you like.  We will play bingo, have a treat and beverage and then do a craft project.  
Come join us! 

Marty N and Chris B  
Social Committee  

 The Glasbena Matica – Slovenian Singing Society, Sunday, October 22, 2017 --  
See page 5 of this newsletter for details and share the attached flyer with others. 

Marie E 
 Movie and dinner on Monday, October 23rd.  Details and sign-up at the October 

meeting.   
Diane S 

 
Ways and Means Committee: 
Fundraisers: 
Avon 
Avon booklets will be passed out at the October meeting for your holiday shopping pleasure. 
Thank you!                        Nan M  
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Committees – continued – Ways & Means 

 
Our Town and All Around Books: 
The 2018 OUR TOWN AND ALL AROUND BOOKs have been delivered. 

Please call me if you would like them delivered to you.  Otherwise, they will be available 
before the October General Meeting. 

Cost is $28.00 as in previous years. Make checks payable to Mayfield Women's Club, Inc., 
GFWC/OFWC.  
 
New this year is a special LEGACY VILLAGE section.  It includes:  
 GRANITE CITY, CALIFORNIA PIZZA KITCHEN, THE MELTING POT, AND STIR CRAZY. 

Returning are sections for the West Side Market and Ohio Wineries and many of your 
favorites. 

Thanks for your interest in and support of this MWC Way and Means project! 
Marie E  

  
Nut Sale --- Terri Lynn, Inc. 

 ORDERS & MONEY ARE DUE at the October meeting. 
 Nuts will be delivered at the November meeting, so you will have them for the 

Holidays. 
 Make checks payable to Mayfield Women's Club, Inc., GFWC/OFWC. 

Thanks ahead for your participation. 
Stasia McC  

 
Yearbook  
We found an omission in the Yearbook.  On the Committees page, Home Life should be there 
and Nan M is the Chair.                    Diane S  

 
 

Additional Important Notes:  
 Although we are not participating in the Walk for St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital 

this year, we are still taking donations for this worthy cause.  St. Jude is a special Junior 
GFWC/OFWC partnership “Advocates for Children” 

 
If you would like to donate to St. Jude, you can bring a check to the October meeting 
and give it to our Treasurer, Barb S.  You have choices on how you write your check: 
Payable to: 

1. Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc, GFWC/OFWC and write St. Jude in the memo 
section at the bottom left of the check.  

OR  
2. If you want to the donation credit for your 2017 taxes, write the check to St. 

Jude Children’s Research Hospital and write GFWC in the memo section at 
the bottom left of the check.  

 
Barb S will write one check to St. Jude from choice #1from our Club’s checking account 
and will also include the separate checks from choice #2. We will have a total amount to 
use for reporting from our Club.  
 
Thank you for participating!  

Diane S  
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 Panera Bread Pink Ribbon Bagel Month  (Portion of article copied from 

http://giving.clevelandclinic.org/articles/pink-ribbon-bagels )  
 
Through Thursday, October 31, every Pink Ribbon Bagel sold at Panera Bread will 
count toward a donation benefitting cancer programs at Cleveland Clinic. 
 
40 participating Northeast Ohio Panera Bread bakery-cafes are donating a portion 
of proceeds from each Pink Ribbon Bagel sold to cancer programs at Cleveland  
Clinic’s Taussig Cancer Institute. Pink Ribbon Bagels can be pre-ordered (link to 
www.paneracovelli.com/gopinkcleveland) for pickup at Panera locations. 
    
Shaped in the form of the iconic pink ribbon, Pink Ribbon Bagels feature cherry 
chips, dried cherries and cranberries, vanilla, honey and brown sugar, and are 
baked fresh at each bakery-cafe.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                           10/9 – Sheila W   10/11  Nancy D 
 

 
    10/13  Vaughn W      10/16 – Nan M 

 
 

      10/21 -- Audrey S    10/29 – Dale G 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November newsletter information is due Thursday, Nov. 2nd. Please e-mail it with MWC in the 
Subject block.  Thank you!  
       
 
 
 

Next Meeting – 11/20 

 Mayfield Village Community Room 
 Greeting Hostess:  Carol E  – Arrive at 5:30 PM 
 Serving Hostesses:  Diana T (Chair), Patti F, Barb S, Sally Y 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia P  
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